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NFMA Board is Accepting Applications for At-Large Seats.
If you are a Regular Member of the NFMA (this excludes Associate Members and Student/Faculty
Members) you are eligible to apply for one of three At-Large Seats opening for two-year terms
beginning January 1, 2024. NFMA Board members are asked to attend three in-person meeting per
year on the days preceding Advanced Seminars and the Annual Conference.

To apply for an At-Large seat, click here. The deadline for applications is midnight, September 30.

Copyright © 2024 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com

https://bondcasebriefs.com
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2023/09/20/regulatory/nfma-board-is-accepting-applications-for-at-large-seats/
https://nfma.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=2179358#!/

